
Is Consolidation -

the Answer? 

We Can Help! 
The Louisiana Department of Health has created a Public Health 

Water Infrastructure Consolidation Initiative to help eliminate public 

water systems that are not in compliance with the Safe Drinking 

Water Act requirements and offer no potential for resolving those 

issues. These systems pose a threat to public health. 

This initiative will provide 100% principal forgiveness loans for 

consolidation projects across the state that would eliminate these 

systems that pose a threat. 

Funds are limited, 

so act quickly. 

Contact: 

Dan MacDonald, PE, MBA 

Deputy Cheif Engineer - 

Infrastructure and Finance

Louisiana Department of Health 

Office of Public Health 

P.O. Box 4489 

Baton Rouge, LA 70821-4489 

(225) 342-7499

E-mail: dan.macdonald@la.,gov




